
From: Matt
To: commentletters
Cc: John Buckley; Elaine
Subject: Comment Letter-2016 Bay-Delta Amendment & SED, To Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board.
Date: Sunday, December 11, 2016 6:52:22 PM

I live at 20671 Ponderosa Way Tuolumne Ca. My phone # is 209-206-4074. I strongly urge and
support the Water Board's river flow proposal. The clean water act mandates water quality to
ensure the survival of threatened salmon, and maintain cold water temperatures  essential for
aquatic species. A 40% flow of natural, would seem to be a minimum to meet that obligation.
The beauty and environmental stability of areas that surround these rivers are a national
treasure and essential as part of an ever eroding ecosystem in or country and the world. We
cannot continue to degrade our resources. Agriculture and urban development have to work
within the means of sustainability. Their is no future for the ecosystem that is required for
nature and humanity  otherwise.

Sincerely, Matt Hagen.
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